
PETER PARMUMKADUK TO WARD COACHMAN

Wewoka Aug 9 1877

Hon Ward Coachman

Princ Chief of Muscogees

Dear Sir.

I had the honor to address you sometime ago making inquiry

about a horse of mine, stolen from me by a citizen of your nation. I

have not as yet received any answer from you in regard to the matter.

I now write again thinking that in the press of business you may have

over looked the matter. If you have learned anything pertaining to

the question please write to me and oblige. I am in need of the horse

Hoping to hear from you soon.

I remain your obt sery

Peter Par mum ka duk

Chief of Pottawattomies

In care of Mr. Geo. Young

Wewoka S.N.


